

Invitation

On behalf of the City of Umeå I would like to welcome the Executive Board of the Union of the Baltic Cities to the 66th meeting of the UBC Executive Board in Umeå, Sweden the 8th of March 2013.

The detailed schedule of the stay will be presented to you later. If you have any questions, please contact ms. Emmy Sundin, Officer Strategic Development, emmy.sundin@umea.se

At the same time a European Capital of Culture conference will take place in Umeå, as well as the Sami Week 2013 with many interesting cultural activities. The UBC Board members will have the opportunity to participate in these events.

I look forward to meet you all in Umeå!

Sincerely

Marie-Louise Rönnmark

Mayor